
 

Join the Adventure – Cub Scouting 

Are you ready for fun, friendship, and unforgettable experiences? Cub Scouting is for boys and girls in 

grades K–5, and it’s the perfect way to build confidence, learn new skills, and make memories with your 

family.  Contact Bill Atherton, District Executive, Scouting America for more details: 

Email: wi80667@scouting.org or call: 406-370-8347 
The Corvallis School District does not necessarily sponsor this organization or its activities. The District assumes no liability for its contents or 

events arising out of this distribution. 


